
As a result of the COVID-19 outbreak, a deep concern for employee and public 
health and the closure of schools across the state, we are announcing substantial 
changes to City of Duluth operations. Unfortunately, this includes cancelling our 
upcoming Commission meetings, therefore, our monthly scheduled Commission 
meeting on April 1st is cancelled and we hope to be able to reconvene again on 
May 6th. 
 
Additional information on see here: https://duluthmn.gov/covid19/ 
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